From: L

Sent: 09 June 2022 10:20

To: Jonathan McClue

Cc: lan Coward; 'Rajinder Dha'; Nathaniel Young
Subject: Re[2]: 529 Finchley Road ref. 2021/2539/P
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email criginated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take
extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hello Jonathan

Thank you for your response and offer of the extension of time until August 12th 2022 which we
accept.
[ will be in touch closer to the new EOT deadline.

Kind regards

Gary Cumberland
Director

for & on behalf of
form architecture Itd.




